
 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

15th November 2016 

 

Y5 and Y6 Parents 
 
Y5 and Y6 pupils are fortunate enough to take part in the Level 2 Bikeability Training. This training is 

delivered by an outside agency, who make sure that pupils are able to ride safely and with confidence. By 

the end of the two day training, pupils will be fully equipped with the necessary skills to ride on roads 

appropriately.  

 

The training will take place over two days, on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd December. Pupils will need to 

bring their bikes into school and take them home at the end of each day. As the weather cannot be 

guaranteed, we ask that named waterproof clothing as well as gloves are provided if necessary. As 

always, helmets MUST be worn at all times whilst bike riding.  

 

All pupils who take part in the two day course MUST already be able to ride a bike. 

  

We also have a few bikes which could be used as loan bikes. If this is the case, you need to make this 

clear on the consent form below so that we can ensure the right amount of bikes are brought to school 

for the training.  

 

If your child would like to take part in the course, please complete the A4 coloured consent form and 

return to school by Friday 18th November.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs L Wilshaw 

 

 

SNEYD GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Sneyd Street, Burslem, Stoke-on-Trent, ST6 2NS 

Tel: 01782 234460, Fax 01782 283025, e mail: sneydgreen@sgfl.org.uk 

www.sneydgreen.stoke.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs R. Lee 

 

 

 

 

“Together we make a difference” 
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